
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RM – 98.5% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.7%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 91.8% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RM 98.5% 

2B 94.7% 

6W 94.7% 

4B 94.3% 

RD 93.9% 

1P 92.9% 

1C 92.7% 

6F 92.7% 

2BS 92.1% 

4CS 92.0% 

3IW 88.8% 

3S 87.0% 

5HM NA 

5C NA 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

  

We have received several complaints about 

parents parking across the yellow zig zag lines 

outside the school main entrance. Please do 

not park or stop here as it is unsafe for our 

children and families crossing  

Lets keep everyone safe! Thankyou  

Thursday 1st 

October 

Bubble Party Day!! 

 

On Thursday 1
st

 of October we will be having a 

fun packed day for the children – Bubble Party! 

This will involve children safely enjoying a range 

of artistic and scientific activities learning all 

about the amazing power of bubbles in their 

own bubble groups!! 

There will be a special bubble lunch including 

bubble infused puddings!! 

The children can wear their own clothes and 

may even want to come along in a bubble 

theme outfit!! 

Please ensire they have a warm coat and foot 

wear as the weather is beginning to get cooler 

now. 

We hope they all have a fun time!! 

UNIFORM 

Please please help us to keep your uniform 

safe by ensuring it is all labelled with your 

childs name and class so in the event it 

becomes lost we can get it back to your child. 

Every year we end up with a mountain of 

uniform that is not colllected. Let’s make this 
year a lost property free school!! 

ABSENCES 

We appreciate that this is a difficult time for all our families 

however we are doing everything possible to ensure our 

children are back in school safely and working to narrow the 

gaps in their learning caused by the school COVID closure. 

Please ensure that you contact school before 9.30am to inform 

us that your child will not be in school. It is also important to 

note that pupils who are not in school for over 20 days are at 

risk of losing their school place. Please speak to the school 

before taking extended leave. Thankyou 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


ENDING 2
nd 

OCTOBER 2020 


